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Vote NO on Prop 106...
It’s a Matter of Life and Death!

The deceptively titled “Colorado End-of-Life Options Act” poses 
extreme danger to you and your loved ones.

•	 Tragic consequences of assisted suicide laws
Under a nearly identical law, the physicians for cancer patients Randy 
Stroup and Barbara Wagner recommended treatment, but Oregon’s 
Health Plan refused to pay for that treatment and instead offered to pay 
for their suicides under the so-called “Death with Dignity Act.”

•	 People with terminal diagnoses often outlive a 
doctor’s prediction and some diagnoses are just 
plain wrong. 

•	 Depression leads some to seek suicide, but 
depression is treatable. Nothing in this act 
requires screening for mental health. 

•	 People may be made to feel they are a “burden,” 
and be coerced into suicide.

•	 Who benefits from assisted suicide? Follow the 
money:
•	 Insurance companies and state health plans can save money 

by not treating patients.
•	 Surviving relatives, who may inherit more money sooner, can be 

involved in the decision making for their relative’s suicide.

Doctors should heal, not kill.


